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Principal: Mr Ciarán Loane                                                                     
3rd August 2020
Dear Parents / Guardians,
The School Board of Governors and myself have been working extensively throughout the month of July focusing upon the opening of our school in August /September.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The initial plan (Plan1) which allowed each child to attend school 40% of the school week, has now been replaced by a new plan (Plan 2) devised due to external evolving factors.
Plan 2 will now allow all primary pupils to return to school on a fulltime basis, that is five days each week.
Year 1 to Year 7 pupils will be taught on our school premises using all available accommodation.
Opening dates are as follows:
Year 7      Monday 24th August               Nursery  to Year 6      Tuesday 1st September
Further details regarding the school opening, such start and finish times, will be issued the week beginning Monday 17th August.
This plan does not change the Nursery phased intake. The days and times regarding September Nursery Day already issued to Nursery Parents, remains in place.

As we have experienced in our community in recent weeks, COVID can change daily life almost immediately, therefore Plan 2 is subject to change due to the nature of the COVID pandemic.
Thank you for your continued support.
Stay safe.
Yours sincerely,

Ciarán Loane       Principal

Telephone: 02877741457                                   Fax: 02877742837
Email: info@stcanices.dungiven.ni.sch.uk                        www.stcanicepsdungiven.com
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